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ENGINEERING STA 

Bott Broadcasting Company/Tennessee (“Bott”), licensee of WCRV, Collierville, TN (Fac ID 6486), hereby 

requests a engineering STA to allow the station to operate at 10 kW into the daytime non-directional 

tower.  The main transmitter for the station was damaged in a severe area storm which occurred on 

April 8-9, 2023.   Parts for the transmitter repair are on order but Bott has recently been advised that 

they will not be delivered until approximately May 5, 2023.  Bott also believes that the transmitter 

repair may not resolve all of the existing problems.  As such, Bott is requesting an STA for at least 90-

days.   

A grant of this STA will allow the station to continue to operate to provide service to the public while the 

repairs proceed. 

 

Anti-Drug Abuse Act Certification: 

Applicant certifies that neither applicant nor any party to the application is subject to denial of federal 

benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. Section 862. 


